Epiphany Elementary
School Council Meeting
November 8, 2012

In Attendance:
Marion Simms
Stanley Reid
Chris Snelgrove

Roger Green

Jennifer Hutchings

Ashleigh Halliday

Christa Pretty

Wade Lahey

Absent:

Kay Piercey

Colleen Murphy

Frank St. George

Welcome /Call to Order 
· Meeting called to order at 6:10 p.m.
· Welcome to Ashleigh Halliday as second teacher rep.
Business Arising:

· Roger thanked the presenters for their presentations to the Board of Trustees

· Hot lunch program is up and running well
· Parents are pleased with the school pictures done by One-Stop-Photo.

· Tickets on painting by Lori Harnum have been issued to students

· Sorting of recyclables for Monday

· Recycling Blitz to be held on Saturday – November 17 (weather permitting)

Principal’s Report

· Provincial Assessment Results demonstrate the need for increased attention on demand writing and constructed response type questions in Mathematics
New Business

· Further reconfiguration presentations on December 3 at Crescent.  Contact to be made with Whitbourne School Council and Power Point presentation prepared.

· Questions raised about school expenditures in the event of school closing. Generally fundraising to be used for instructional resources and field trips. Can we purchase items for students as a school leaving gift if indeed the school is closing

· End of the year celebration – spring/summer carnival

· A field trip planned for December to see “Peter Pan” also a skating trip

· Ashleigh updated the schools website and is working on further updates

· Playground equipment will not be purchased at this time
· Kids Eat Smart is giving the school a new stand-up freezer and microwave

· Firettes dinner with Santa on December 7

· Santa Claus parade – December 8

· Christmas Concert to be held on December 12

· Turkey dinner sponsored by school council to be held on December 18

Date and time of Next Meeting

· Next meeting to be announced by e-mail or phone.   
· Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
